
  

DAILY BULLETIN 
Williamsville Junior High                   “Home of the Bee Bees”                             October 6,  2014 

 

Menu 

 

Monday:  Cheese French Bread Pizza 

Tuesday:  Grilled Chicken Sandwich 

Wednesday:  Baked Potato Bar 

Thursday:  Chicken Nuggets 

Friday:  No School (Teacher’s Institute) 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

Computer Lab Closures:  This Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday, the computer lab in the library will 

be closed during wrap up. 

 

Skills for Healthy Living Class:  Skills for Healthy Living Class will meet Mr. Davidson in the Gym. 

Students should change into their P.E. clothes. 

 

Clarification on Attendance Codes:  Your parents can check your grades online by using the Parent 

Connect program.  On this program they can also see attendance.  When you are absent and provide a 

note from the doctor’s office to the school upon your return, in our attendance program, we enter an “N” 

for note.  If no note is provided, we enter an “E” for excused absence.  IF the absence were to be 

unexcused for some reason, we would enter a “U” for unexcused.  There are other codes for other 

reasons for an absence with the most common of these being “Y” for funeral, and “F” for family reasons.  

We hope this clears up any confusion with the attendance codes. 

 

WCUSD BUS RIDER POLICY 

Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own.  At the 

junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus.  In emergency situations where a parent 

needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason 

why a student should ride an alternate bus.  A student riding with others on alternate buses for social 

reasons is not allowed. 

                                 

Fine Arts News 

 
Drama Club: Seventh and eighth grade drama club will meet today in Mrs. Cole's room during wrap-up. 

 

Come join the Williamsville Vocal Music Boosters!  WVMB will meet today, Monday, October 6th, at 

6:30 p.m. in the high school teachers’ lounge.  All choral parents are welcome to attend.  Hope to see you 

there! 

 

Sports News 

 

“Shooting For a Cure”:  The Auburn JH girls’ basketball team is having a “Pink Night” when the Lady 

Bee Bees play them on October 23.   If interested in purchasing a shirt, forms are in the office or from 

Coach Fandel.  Orders need to be turned in to Coach Fandel by this morning.   

 



  

Volleyball:  Open gym for girls interested in trying out for volleyball but not participating in basketball or 

cross country will be held this Thursday, after school from 3:30 - 5pm. 

 
 

Have a Great Day!!! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


